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Art Mobile 

The Principals’ Desks 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Are You Ready 
For 

the Bucks County Art Mobile? 
 
Who: Anyone and everyone  
What: “Structures and Stories” 
Where: Queen of the Universe Parking Lot 
When: Sunday, October 23, 2016, 10 A.M. to 2 P.M.  
Why:  To see the work of over 30 artists in 70 different displays of bookmaking and enjoy hands-
on activities! 
Come after Mass; come before the Halloween Ball, come anytime between 10 A.M. and 2 P.M.  

Hope to see you there! 
 

 

THE HAWK WALK! Our Hawk Walk is this Friday!  Our Hawk Walk Walk-a-thon is one of two major 
fundraisers that we have this year!  Our goal is $20,000!  To help facilitate giving, we have a link to 
online giving.  Please share this link (on page 3) with your family, friends and neighbors who you think 
would be interested in supporting your child for this year's Hawk Walk. Please indicate the student or 
students you are making the donation for in the memo line. After entering your donation information, 
be sure to click Terms and Condition box at the bottom of page and submit your donation.  A confirma-
tion message will appear letting you know your donation was successful. 
KB and 5A are in the lead!  See pages 4 and  5 for detailed information. Students should wear their gym 
uniforms for the Walk.    
 



 

 
THE HALLOWEEN BALL! October 23.  See page 5 for details.  
 
DISCOVERY NIGHT!  October 26. For grades 4, 5, and 6 and their parents and guardians. See 
page 7 for details. 
 
HALLOWEEN DRESS DOWN: October 31- all classes. Student Council- $1.00. No masks or face 
paint. Come out and watch our pre K Parade at 9:00 A.M. 
 
PARISH/SCHOOL MASSES: On November 6, we invite all HFRCS families to come together for 
Mass at your parish, to show pride and spirit in our sponsoring parishes and school! 
 
At Queen of the Universe, this Mass will be celebrated at 9:30 AM; at St. Frances Cabrini, families 
will gather at the 11:00 AM Mass.  Students who come to Mass in uniform will receive a FREE 
HOMEWORK PASS.  We encourage parents to dress in Holy Family Spirit Wear. 
 
Light refreshments will be served in the Large Hall at school following the 9:30 AM Mass.  At the 
same time, we will be kicking off our Scholastic Book Fair, which will be open for shopping for the 
parish and school communities until 2:30 PM. 
 
Come, and share your school spirit with our parish communities!  Please contact your parish coor-
dinator to find out how your child can participate at these Masses.  
Queen of the Universe - Bridget Baill @ madamebaill@yahoo.com 
St. Frances Cabrini - Amy Naylor @ amynaylor601@gmail.com or Colleen Meehan 
@ Meehan01@yahoo.com 
 
On the Radio! 
HFRCS made its radio debut on WBCB yesterday at 9:00 A.M.  Thank you to Galzerano Funeral 
Home for donating the air minutes to us.  We used the time to talk about the Good Things that are 
Happening at Holy Family.  We are grateful to our host, Mr. Chris Ermer, who moderated the pro-
gram, and to Mrs. Terry Gottshall, Ms. Megan Haneman, Mrs. Karen Marrone and Miss Isabella Lu-
cano (8A) who are our new HFRCS radio personalities! 
 

 

mailto:madamebaill@yahoo.com
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DONATE to the HAWK WALK 
 

Hold down the Control (CTRL) key on your keyboard and left click above on our 
Hawk Mascot, “Spirit”, and you will be taken to the Parish Giving webpage where you can 
make your donation to the Hawk Walk.  
 
Select “Pay Now” and the Hawk Walk donation page will come up. You can now make 
your donation. 
Please indicate the student or students you are making the donation for in the memo line. 
 
After entering donation information, be sure to click Terms and Conditions box at bottom 
of page and submit your donation. A confirm message will appear letting you know your 
donation was successful. 
 

Holy Family Regional and the Home & School Association thank you for your generous 

support. 

DONATE to the HAWK WALK 
 

Hold down the Control (CTRL) key on your keyboard and left click above on our 
Hawk Mascot, “Spirit”, and you will be taken to the Parish Giving webpage where you can 
make your donation to the Hawk Walk.  
 
Select “Pay Now” and the Hawk Walk donation page will come up. You can now make 
your donation. 
Please indicate the student or students you are making the donation for in the memo line. 
 
After entering donation information, be sure to click Terms and Conditions box at bottom 
of page and submit your donation. A confirm message will appear letting you know your 
donation was successful. 
 

Holy Family Regional and the Home & School Association thank you for your generous 

support. 

https://www.parishgiving.org/ParishGiving.html?e=A7BADCEB25A41FDE7179476C2CB11EF42A6DA9E55D50135CD2EC92B18FB3C7B0C73B7E69C5123813


Holy Family Regional Catholic School 

2016 Hawk Walk  
 

Friday, October 21, 2016 
 

9:45 a.m. (PK3-K), 12:45 p.m. (Grades 1-8) 
Rain Date: October 24, 2016 

 
On Friday, October 21, 2016, the Home & School Association will host the 2016 Hawk Walk.  
It is similar to the Race for Education in several ways.  The walk takes place in the same 
neighborhood behind Holy Family.  Parent volunteers help the day of the race joining students 
and faculty in the walk.  Money raised goes back into supporting the school.  The Hawk Walk 
varies from the Race for Education in how your student identifies potential sponsors and col-
lects donations.  Each family is provided a sponsor sheet which can be used to identify spon-
sors.  The family then reaches out to the sponsor and collects the donation.  The last day to 
send in donations will be November 4, 2016. 
 
If your company offers a matching gift program, please include the form with your 

donation.  
 

The homeroom with the highest dollar average raised on each 
floor (PK3-Grade 3, Grades 4-8) will receive their choice of an ice 

cream or pizza party! 
(The highest dollar average is determined by the number of students per classroom. The winning class on each 
floor is the class with the highest average donation per student.)  
 

Questions? Please contact your Walk-A-Thon Committee:  
 

Walk-A-Thon Committee:  
                                                        
Amy Naylor amynaylor601@gmail.com 
Gina Mazzocchi rmazzocc@gmail.com 
John Jones johnjjones3rd@gmail.com 

Bridget Baill madamebaill@yahoo.com 

Kim Gauvreau kimbox01@yahoo.com 

mailto:amynaylor601@gmail.com
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HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS AND  
UPDATES 

 
Holy Family Regional Catholic School 2016 Hawk Walk 

October 21
st
  

Donation letters are available in the newsletter and on the website.  

DONATIONS CAN BE SENT IN THROUGH NOVEMBER 4 

Remember to contact your employer for matching gift paperwork if applica-
ble. 

The homeroom with the highest dollar average raised on each floor (PK3-Grade 
3, Grades 4-8) will receive their choice of an ice cream or pizza party! 

OUR CURRENT LEADERS ARE KB AND 5A!! 
 

Your Walk-A-Thon committee is 
Amy Naylor amynaylor601@gmail.com   Gina Mazzocchi rmazzocc@gmail.com 
John Jones johnjjones3rd@gmail.com      Bridget Baill madamebaill@yahoo.com 

Kim Gauvreau  kimbox01@yahoo.com 

***************************************************** 

Holy Family Regional Catholic School Halloween Ball  

October 23 

St. Frances Cabrini Gym 

1:00—3:00 PK3—Grade 4 
4:30—6:30 Grade 5-8 

If you would like to help out with the younger kids ball, please contact Kelly 
Brennan @ 267-690-1274. If you are interested in assisting with the older kids, 

please contact Colleen Meehan @ 267-981-0413 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0c4caaa92ea1fe3-halloween 

 

Amy Naylor, President            Colleen Meehan, Vice President            April Borman, Secretary         Tina Patitucci, Treasurer     
Amynaylor601@gmail.com        Colleen.meehan01@yahoo.com           agordon82@comcast.net        tinapat@live.com 
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mailto:kimbox01@yahoo.com
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0c4caaa92ea1fe3-halloween
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Halloween Ball 
 

 

 

 

 

Includes Pizza, snacks, drinks, crafts, games, candy, WIN prizes!!! 

 

 

         

 

     
Please return this form by Monday, October 17th! 

  Family Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 Child Name:                                  Grade:      - -8 Ball 

 Child Name:                            Grade:      - -8 Ball 

 Child Name:                     Grade:      - -8 Ball 

# of Parents Attending:     Total Enclosed: $ ______________ 

 

Volunteers Needed!!   Please contact us!! 

Kelly Brennan- 267-690-1274 - kellybrennan99@yahoo.com PK3-4TH Grade- 

 Colleen Meehan- 267-981-0413 - colleen.meehan01@yahoo.com 5TH-8TH Grade-

 

 

Sunday, Oct 23rd @ St. Frances Cabrini Gym 
1pm to 3pm PK3-4TH Grade 

4:30pm to 6:30pm 5TH-8TH Grade 

$6 in Advance, $8 at the Door 



 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjp9fXntOTPAhVJ8j4KHff7Bj4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsite.gibbonpublic.org%2Fparent-teacher-conferences%2F&psig=AFQjCNGxryEXcDzuQ44QvPQb_0Or5NFvdA&ust=147688210854944


 
Cooking Club is coming October 27 with Sr. 
Marie.  See page  10 for more information! 

 
Peer Tutoring and Math Help! 

For students in 4th, 5th and 6th grade 
Every Thursday after school until 4:00 beginning 
on October 27th.  See page    for more details! 

 
Enspirited Projects! 

Exciting new opportunities for students of all 
grade levels!  See page   for more info! 

 
Last call for the CPR/First Aid Club!  See page 7 

for more details! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 19—NO SCHOOL Grades 1-5, evening  Con-
ferences Grades 6-8 
October 20—NO SCHOOL Grades 6-8. 
October 21-24—ART MOBILE! 
October 21—Hawk Walk (Walk-a-thon) 
October 23—Art Mobile 
                         Halloween Ball 
October 24-26—Art Mobile 
October 26—Discovery Night Grades 4-5& 6    
                          from  7-8 
October 31—Happy Halloween 
                         $1.00 Dress Down Day 
                         PK-K Parade @ 9:00  
 
Looking Ahead… 
November 1—All Saints Day Mass 9:30 AM, Living 
Saints Museum, Winter uniforms begin 
November 2—Evening Conferences PK and K 
November 3—NO SCHOOL for PK and K 
November 6—Spirit Masses, Open House Book Fair  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Have an item for the newsletter?   

Email your information to: 
 

Andrea Pendle—andrea.pendle@hfrcs.org 
 

by noon on Monday. 
 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are still in need of lunch room volunteers for 
our Kindergarten classrooms! 

A lunch room volunteer enables our hard work-
ing teachers to get a much needed break for 

lunch!  If you are able to volunteer, please con-
tact the office!  Thank you! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pretzels orders are due! 

The order form is now posted on the website. 
Orders are due by October 28th! 

 





 



Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,  

Peer Tutoring Returns! 

Holy Family Regional Catholic School is pleased to offer math homework help/tutoring for the 4th, 5th 

and 6th grades on Thursdays after school, beginning October 27. 

Purpose: The purpose of this program is to provide a safe and structured environment for our students 

to focus on completing math homework assignments. In addition, students who are academically at risk 

will have the ability to gain some assistance from a variety of sources with their homework, to increase 

their skills and become more confident. Our own 8th grade Honors Math and/or Accelerated students 

and Miss Royer will be available for supervision and assistance.  

Time: The program will begin promptly at 3:00 either in Miss Royer’s room or the library (directly across 

from Miss Royer’s room) and end at 4:00. STUDENTS MUST PUT THEIR NAME ON THE SIGN-UP SHEET 

OUTSIDE MS. ROYER’S CLASSROOM BY WEDNESDAY OF EACH WEEK, if they wish to be tutored. 

Transportation: Students not going to CARES must be picked up promptly. 

Student Expectations: Students are subject to all HFRCS policies while engaging in this after school 

program.  

Students are expected to be: 
-Prompt 
-Productive 
-Respectful 
-Positive 

We hope your child will take advantage of this wonderful program! Refer all questions to Ms. Jessica 

Royer, Honors Math teacher at Jessica.royer@hfrcs.org 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Parent Permission for Student to Receive Math Homework Help/Tutoring.  Please return to Ms. Royer by 

Monday, October 24. 

My child, __________________________________________________ may attend math homework 

help/tutoring after school on Thursdays. 

 

Parent Name ________________________ Signature_____________________ Date ____________ 

_______________ I will pick up my child after the program at 4:00 P.M. 

 

_______________ My child will go to CARES after the program. 



 





 
     
 

Help our school by taking part in these “free money” 
Fundraisers all year long! 

 
 

Box Tops for Education   
  
Box Tops for EducationO  is one of the nation’s largest school fundraising loyalty programs and has been 
helping schools succeed since 1996.  Schools can use their Box Tops cash to buy whatever they need. 

Clip Box Tops from any participating product. 
Send Box Tops in to school with your child (labeled envelope) 
HFRCS earns .10 per box top and they add up fast! 
 

Campbell’s Labels for Education 
 
Labels for Education is a fun and easy program where families and members of the community work to-
gether to earn free supplies. 

Clip Campbell’s Labels from any participating product. 
Send Label’s in to school with your child (labeled envelope) 
HFRCS earns points to buy art supplies and sports equipment. 
 

Coke Rewards 
 
You can donate My Coke Rewards points to eligible accredited schools grades K-12 and help them get 
things like athletic equipment, classroom supplies, learning aids and more. 

Save caps from any participating Coke products. 
Sign up at www.mycokerewards.com/schools and pick Holy Family Regional Catholic School to en-

ter your own codes and donate them to the school 
OR send caps in to school with your child (labeled bags) 
HFRCS earns points to earn supplies 

 

 

 

http://www.mycokerewards.com/schools


Redner’s Receipts 
 
Using the Redner’s Save-A-Tape national program, earn 1% of all of your Redner’s purchases in cash for 
the school. 

Register at Redner’s for a free Pumps Perk card. 
Do your normal grocery shopping at Redner’s Warehouse Market – BE SURE TO USE YOUR PUMP 

PERKS CARD OR THE RECEIPT WILL NOT COUNT 
Send the Redner’s receipts in to school with your child (labeled envelope) 
HFRCS earns 1% in cash for all of your purchases 
 

Brown’s ShopRite Receipts 
 
Using the Brown’s ShopRite Save-A-Tape program, earn .5% of all of your ShopRite purchases in cash 
for the school. 

Do your normal grocery shopping at Brown’s Family ShopRite – IT MUST BE A BROWN’S STORE, 
OTHER SHOPRITE STORES ARE NOT ACCEPTED 

Send the ShopRite receipts in to school with your child (labeled envelope) 
Receipts must be submitted within 5 months 
HFRCS earns .5% in cash for all of your purchases 
 

Shoparoo 
 
All you need to do is take pictures of your grocery receipts with the Shoparoo app made for your 
smartphone.  It doesn’t matter where you shop or what you buy – every receipt submitted results in a 
donation to our school. 

Download the free app from the Apple App Store of the Google Play Store by searching “Shoparoo”. 
Select Holy Family Regional Catholic School as your chosen cause. 
Take pictures of your grocery receipts with your smartphone and earn cash for our school. 
Since there is no limit to how much money we can raise with Shoparooo be sure to invite your 

friends. 

 

 

Help our school by taking part in these “free money” 
Fundraisers all year long! 



 

 

WEEK #3 
 

Pot of Gold Lottery Winning Numbers: 
1 – 7 – 14 – 20 – 31  

 
Jackpot Prize Winner:  None 

Consolation Prize Winners:  3 @ $334 
 

Next week’s Jackpot Prize:  $12,000 

 

WINNER       SELLER 
Louella Foley Makayla Foley 
C Koziol C Kozial 
Skip Richman     B. Minnes 

 

The Foley Family sold one of the three Consolation Prize tickets in the Pot of Gold 

Lottery!  Congratulations to all our winners! 

 

Congratulations again to PK3A! 

PK3A is our Pot of Gold Challenge winner for the second week in a row, having sold the 

greatest percentage of tickets*.     

But the other classes are not far behind.  Remember, the classroom with the greatest overall 

percentage of sales at the end of the five-week Challenge will win a special Pizza Day!  Who 

will it be!   

 

*The winning classroom is determined based on a percentage calculated on the number of ticket 

sales divided by the number of students in the class.   

 





 

 

 
 

YOUTH GROUP MEET AND GREET! 
 

On Sunday, October 16th from 6:00 PM – 8:00 PM our Youth Group will host our Annual Welcome 

Back Night! All current and new members in 3rd-8th grade are invited to join us in the Youth Group Room in the 

Father Laut Building for some games, crafts and refreshments! Please RSVP to Alixandra Holden at 

aholden@saintfrancescabrini.net. We can’t wait to see you there! 

 

 

 

TEEN GROUP HORROR FEST TRIP 

On October 23rd at 7:00 PM the SFC Teen group is invited to go to Shady Brook Farm for 

Horror Fest!  Tickets will include two attractions and cost $15 dollars each.  We will meet in the 

Saint Frances Cabrini parking lot.  All parishioners in 8
th

 through 12
th

 grades are welcome to 

attend and encouraged to bring their friends!  For more information, contact Alixandra Holden at 

aholden@saintfrancescabrini.net or 215-946-1115. 
 

 

 

Trunk or Treat 

Sunday, October 30th 
3:00 PM 

Saint Frances Cabrini Parking Lot 
 

 Trunk or Treat will be celebrated on Sunday, October 30
th

 at 3:00 PM.  Parishioners are invited to gather 

and park their cars in our Father Laut parking lot.  From their open trunks or the back of their vehicles, they can 

hand out candy to the children.  All children are invited to participate by coming dressed in their Halloween 

costumes.  This event provides a safe environment for trick or treaters.  It is a wonderful opportunity for us to gather 

and celebrate as a community of faith.  There will be refreshments, games, and crafts for all.  
  

Please call Alixandra Holden at the Rectory Office 215-946-1115 for more information.  

 



 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2016 
 

3:00 pm  
 

Saint Frances Cabrini 
Father laut parking lot 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME 
 

All children are invited to participate  

by coming dressed in their Halloween costumes. 
 

From the trunks or the back of their vehicles,  

Families can hand out candy to the children.   

Trunks can be decorated appropriately.   
 

 

Contest for the “best decorated (car) trunk” 

TREATS AND REFRESHMENTS  

FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY! 

Please call Alixandra Holden at 215-946-1115 for more information.  


